

From: James Sunley President

20 Berkeley Square London W1J 6LH +44 (20) 7 290 6148 james@cresta-run.com

3rd October 2018

Sir Roger Gibbs

It is with the greatest sadness that I write to let Members know that our revered and very dear past President, Sir Roger Gibbs, died peacefully at his home this morning with his beloved wife Jane at his bedside.

It is impossible to exaggerate or fully appreciate all that Roger did for the St Moritz Tobogganing Club, but at an appropriate time I will try.

Meanwhile, I know all our heartfelt thoughts and prayers are with Jane, and Roger's close family.

Sincerely Yours

famera In.